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Sleep and Its Secrets Michael S. Aronoff 2013-11-11
Immortality Gene John Chapman 2015-03-29 We fear pandemics but what if a pandemic made you immortal? Book 1 in the
series is FREE! Dr Donna Rigden is fed up with her job. When she loses the most important person in her life, she makes
plans to start over. When this falls through, she resigns - big mistake. Donna is now on Forrest's hit list. Convinced
to make a move, Donna refuses to leave the US without visiting her parents and grandparents graves. Ambushed at the
cemetery, she's shot and wakes up on her way to the UK. This was not what Donna had in mind. Richard Triplet rescues
Donna, but wants more from her than she's willing to give. Feeling trapped and desperate, she turns to a new friend for
comfort. Sir Richard, Donna's new employer showers her with luxury and makes her an offer she can't refuse. Once she's
signed the contract, he asks her to use her medical expertise to commit murder. Donna's world is turned upside down.
Donna must make a life changing choice. Once made, there's no going back. Was it the right choice? Death strikes! Sam,
the infirmary's doctor, is ordered to give his patient an untested drug. Sam knows the drug is either a cure or a
curse, but goes against his patient's wishes. Will he stand by his Hippocratic Oath or cave and follow Sir Richard's
orders? Immortality Gene? What about Sir Richard? How does he fit into this equation? What's his motivation? Sir
Richard Triplet is a member of a secret society, who operates in the grey area on the edge of the law. This makes him a
target for religious fanatics and conspiracy theorists, but Sir Richard knows a secret and has his own agenda. He
knows, in the year 7141, the Earth will be destroyed by an apocalyptic collision with a rogue planetoid. This scale of
cataclysm will destroy all life on earth - no room in the aftermath - even for a dystopian civilization. Should Sir
Richard be concerned? It's not his problem - right? He'll be dead and gone by then. Maybe - maybe not. Sir Richard has
a plan, already in action. One of the key elements in his plan is to manipulate the mechanisms of life and greatly
extend the human lifespan. Does Sir Richard's quest to live forever offer our happy ever after? Let's re-evaluate this
situation. If you were to become immortal would you feel more inclined to worry about an event taking place thousands
of years into the future? I would be, but what about the ethical and social implications of immortality? What about
overpopulation, living space and the diminishing food supply? What about the wars waged to control this miracle, and
the all-important biblical phrase: Genesis 6:3: "And the LORD said, My spirit shall not always strive with man, for
that he also is flesh: yet his days shall be an hundred and twenty years." 'Immortality Gene' is the first book in the
'A Vested Interest' series. It's based on advanced technology, currently under development. 'Immortality Gene' covers
the development of a genetically engineered virus. Along the way the series deals with corporate jealousy at its
highest levels, greed, spite, vengeance, nanotechnology, medicine, murder, mystery, love and betrayal, and, of course,
the very essence of life itself. The Series This full length novel, book one sets the stage for a series involving:
romance suspense science fiction mystery action comedy Paranormal wolves do play a part in the series but no vampires
(yet). Immortality Gene is a unique blend of thriller, romance and science fiction. If you like books by Michael
Crichton, Danielle Steel and Dan Brown, stories combining complex plots, compelling characters, and scientific
explanation, then you'll love Immortality Gene. Be warned - this first e-book is long (780+ pages) but usually free!
The Jack Leightner Crime Novels Gabriel Cohen 2018-12-04 Four hard-boiled mysteries follow a homicide detective through
the grit and grime of Brooklyn’s criminal dark side, from an Edgar Award–nominated author. As a member of the elite
Brooklyn South Homicide Task Force, Det. Jack Leightner never shies away from a case, no matter how dangerous or
baffling. And Kings County has plenty of work for him . . . Red Hook: In the Edgar Award–nominated series debut, a
hardworking family man’s body is found on the banks of the Gowanus Canal. As Leightner searches for the killer in Red
Hook, the neighborhood of his youth, he must also face ghosts from his past as well as the man he’s become . . . The
Graving Dock: A boy is found floating near the Red Hook pier—inside a handmade coffin. With leads taking him all over
New York Harbor, and a shady partner in tow, Leightner fights to keep his head above water . . . Neptune Avenue:
Leightner investigates the serial killings of prostitutes in Crown Heights and the murder of a friend who ran afoul of
the Russian mob in Brighton Beach. But even more dangerous is the detective’s growing attraction to his friend’s widow
. . . The Ninth Step: A visit from a stranger forces Jack to reopen the forty-year-old case of his brother’s murder.
Meanwhile, he’s distracted by a death at a deli, but after discovering the killer’s ties to a potential terrorist cell,
Jack won’t rest until both cases are closed.
The Oxford Companion to Food Alan Davidson 2006-09-21 The Oxford Companion to Food by Alan Davidson, first published in
1999, became, almost overnight, an immense success, winning prizes and accolades around the world. Its combination of
serious food history, culinary expertise, and entertaining serendipity, with each page offering an infinity of
perspectives, was recognized as unique. The study of food and food history is a new discipline, but one that has
developed exponentially in the last twenty years. There are now university departments, international societies,
learned journals, and a wide-ranging literature exploring the meaning of food in the daily lives of people around the
world, and seeking to introduce food and the process of nourishment into our understanding of almost every compartment
of human life, whether politics, high culture, street life, agriculture, or life and death issues such as conflict and
war. The great quality of this Companion is the way it includes both an exhaustive catalogue of the foods that nourish
humankind - whether they be fruit from tropical forests, mosses scraped from adamantine granite in Siberian wastes, or
body parts such as eyeballs and testicles - and a richly allusive commentary on the culture of food, whether expressed
in literature and cookery books, or as dishes peculiar to a country or community. The new edition has not sought to dim
the brilliance of Davidson's prose. Rather, it has updated to keep ahead of a fast-moving area, and has taken the
opportunity to alert readers to new avenues in food studies.
Borstal Girl Eileen MacKenney 2011-07-07 Born into a fog-ridden south London slum in 1931, Eileen Killick quickly
learned to look after herself. Her brothers were wayward, her mum had TB and her dad was working all hours on the
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railways. By the time she was fourteen she had survived the Blitz, a spell in a care home and her mother's death, but
she craved excitement, embarking on shoplifting sprees, liberating fur coats and rolling toffs up west with notorious
'queen of thieves' Shirley Pitts. Eileen soon found herself in borstal, put to work building roads like a navvy. Known
as 'Kill', she had a reputation as one of the hardest woman behind bars. Then, in the 1950s she met and married career
criminal Harry 'Big H' MacKenney, and she was soon fraternising with the toughest, most colourful characters in the
London underworld. She went on to have four children, whom she loved and protected, but life was extremely tough and
Eileen fell back into her old ways, thieving and fighting to make ends meet. The 1970s brought police corruption and
brutality to Eileen's doorstep. When Harry was banged up, Eileen carried on the 'family business' alone and found
herself on the wrong side of the law - again. Yet throughout a catalogue of trouble this defiant London bad girl of the
old school always kept her defiant sense of humour. Borstal Girlis a true story of shocking violence and survival that
pulls no punches, but it is also a secret criminal history of a London long past. There is no other female memoir like
it.
When We Were Young: A Novel Jonathan Troll 2022-04-03 Matt Stevens was losing his family. And being no stranger to
failed relationships, it came as no surprise to Matt when threats of divorce turned into plans to divorce his wife,
Grace. The plan was simple: just make it through Christmas so their two teenage children could have one more holiday
with their parents together. But when Matt and Grace drink the contents of a mysterious gift left behind at their
annual Christmas ball, they find themselves transformed into younger versions of themselves―the same ages as their
adolescent children. At a time when their faith in each other is at its weakest, now-teenage Matt and Grace―along with
their own adolescent children―must put their differences aside, find trust in each other, and embark on a dangerous,
cross-city journey to find answers and an antidote before time runs out.
Maureen Lee - Ten Great Novels Maureen Lee 2013-07-18 Ten heart-warming tales set during the post-war years, from an
author at the top of her genre. Comprises: STEPPING STONES; LIGHTS OUT LIVERPOOL; PUT OUT THE FIRES; THROUGH THE STORM;
LIVERPOOL ANNIE; DANCING IN THE DARK; THE GIRL FROM BAREFOOT HOUSE; LACEYS OF LIVERPOOL; THE HOUSE BY PRINCES PARK;
LIME STREET BLUES.
Black Rifle Alex Davidson 2021-02-15 There has been another mass shooting in America, and thirteen people are dead. One
of the victims is the daughter of Marco Barros, a powerful U.S. senator. The killer is still at large. Their identity
and motive remain a mystery. Rookie ATF Agent Miranda Lopez's only lead is the murder weapon: an AR-15, a.k.a. the
"black rifle." Forced to work with Cal, a mysterious private sector mercenary hired by Senator Barros, Miranda's search
for the rifle will take her across the country: from the crumbling city blocks of South Central, California to the
frigid streets of South Side, Chicago to a sun-baked Arizona militia compound to the polished halls of power of
Washington, D.C. As they unravel a shocking grander conspiracy behind the shooting-- a dark secret that the powerful
will do anything to keep hidden-- Miranda and Cal risk losing everything...
It Must've Been Something I Ate Jeffrey Steingarten 2008-11-26 In this outrageous and delectable new volume, the Man
Who Ate Everything proves that he will do anything to eat everything. That includes going fishing for his own supply of
bluefin tuna belly; nearly incinerating his oven in pursuit of the perfect pizza crust, and spending four days boning
and stuffing three different fowl—into each other-- to produce the Cajun specialty called “turducken.” It Must’ve Been
Something I Ate finds Steingarten testing the virtues of chocolate and gourmet salts; debunking the mythology of
lactose intolerance and Chinese Food Syndrome; roasting marrow bones for his dog , and offering recipes for everything
from lobster rolls to gratin dauphinois. The result is one of those rare books that are simultaneously mouth-watering
and side-splitting.
Knights of the Round Table: Gawain Gwen Rowley 2007-08-28 Sir Gawain is a knight as good as his word. Fiercely loyal to
Arthur, he will do anything to serve his king. So when a hideous crone promises to give Arthur the answer to a riddle
that will save his life, if only Gawain pledges to marry her, the knight does not hesitate. But the loathly lady is not
who she appears to be. In truth she is the lovely Aislyn, former apprentice to a sorceress, and once desperately in
love with Gawain, who rejected her because of her magic—or so she believes. Now she has transformed herself so she may
exact her revenge. Yet Gawain’s gallantry and courteous treatment soften Aislyn’s bitter heart, and she is horrified to
discover she has actually been enchanted. Only a kiss given with love can break the spell and restore her to the
beautiful maiden she truly is.
The Man Who Ate Everything Jeffrey Steingarten 2011-06-08 Funny, outrageous, passionate, and unrelenting, Vogue's food
writer, Jeffrey Steingarten, will stop at nothing, as he makes clear in these forty delectable pieces. Whether he is in
search of a foolproof formula for sourdough bread (made from wild yeast, of course) or the most sublime French fries
(the secret: cooking them in horse fat) or the perfect piecrust (Fannie Farmer--that is, Marion Cunningham--comes to
the rescue), he will go to any length to find the answer. At the drop of an apron he hops a plane to Japan to taste
Wagyu, the hand-massaged beef, or to Palermo to scale Mount Etna to uncover the origins of ice cream. The love of
choucroute takes him to Alsace, the scent of truffles to the Piedmont, the sizzle of ribs on the grill to Memphis to
judge a barbecue contest, and both the unassuming and the haute cuisines of Paris demand his frequent assessment.
Inevitably these pleasurable pursuits take their toll. So we endure with him a week at a fat farm and commiserate over
low-fat products and dreary diet cookbooks to bring down the scales. But salvation is at hand when the French Paradox
(how can they eat so richly and live so long?) is unearthed, and a "miraculous" new fat substitute, Olestra, is
unveiled, allowing a plump gourmand to have his fill of fat without getting fatter. Here is the man who ate everything
and lived to tell about it. And we, his readers, are hereby invited to the feast in this delightful book.
Pure Dead Trouble Debi Gliori 2009-02-19 After a vacation in Italy, the Strega-Borgia clan arrives home to a shocking
discovery: their faithful butler Latch lying comatose on the front doorstep, reeking faintly of sulphur. Horrified and
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troubled, Titus and Pandora suspect this may be an omen of bad fortune, but both are soon distracted by their own
problems. Only Nanny McLachlan realizes the truth: Whatever it was that came for Latch is coming back. And when it
does, will she alone be strong enough to protect the family?
Unkinked M.C. Roth 2022-09-20 FROM EXCITING AUTHOR OF LGBTQIA ROMANCE M.C. ROTH Book two in the It's a Kink Thing
series Two broken men. One secret addiction. No turning back. When Derreck stumbles upon Maddy, who is sitting in his
car and nearly sweating to death under the summer's sun, he is at his breaking point. But Maddy is just as lost,
searching for a Dom he only knows by name and waiting in his car outside the club Unkinked on the tiny chance that the
Dom might find him. When it is revealed that Derreck is the man Maddy has been searching for from the very beginning,
it seems fate couldn't get any sweeter. Derreck invites Maddy into Unkinked as his guest, with the promise of the pain
that Maddy so desperately craves. A scene that should have been simple opens Maddy's mind to a new world and community
that aren't riddled with guilt or judgment. Derreck knows he can't let his sub slip away, but Maddy is keeping secrets
from his new Dom—secrets that could change their relationship forever.
New York City Andrew F. Smith 2013-11-26 New York City’s first food biography showcases all the vibrancy, innovation,
diversity, influence, and taste of this most-celebrated American metropolis. Its cuisine has developed as a lively
potluck supper, where discrete culinary traditions have survived, thrived, and interacted. For almost 400 years New
York’s culinary influence has been felt in other cities and communities worldwide. New York’s restaurants, such as
Delmonico’s, created and sustained haute cuisine in this country. Grocery stores and supermarkets that were launched
here became models for national food distribution. More cookbooks have been published in New York than in all other
American cities combined. Foreign and “fancy” foods, including hamburgers, pizza, hot dogs, Waldorf salad, and baked
Alaska, were introduced to Americans through New York’s colorful street vendors, cooks, and restaurateurs. As Smith
shows here, the city’s ever-changing culinary life continues to fascinate and satiate both natives and visitors alike.
At Balthazar Reggie Nadelson 2017-04-04 Keith McNally, star restauranteur, gave author Reggie Nadelson unprecedented
access to his legendary Soho brasserie, its staff, the archives, and the kitchens. Journalist Nadelson, who has covered
restaurants and food for decades on both sides of the Atlantic, recounts the history of the French brasserie and how
Keith McNally reinvented the concept for New York City. At Balthazar is an irresistible, mouthwatering narrative,
driven by the drama of a restaurant that serves half a million meals a year, employs over two hundred people, and has
operated on a twenty-four hour cycle for twenty years. Nadelson explores the intricacies of the restaurant's every
aspect, interviewing the chef, waiters, bartenders, dishwashers--the human element of the beautifully oiled machine.
Love On the Rocks: A Positano Tale Catie Costa 2015-06-05 Thirtysomething best friends Kit and Bridget flee their
humdrum lives to spend the summer in Positano, the infamous “Pearl of the Amalfi,” for a once-in-a-lifetime vacation
filled with frivolously expensive and tantalizingly wonderful experiences—and that was just the food. Kit is in love
with the cliff side resort town —and with Lassino, a pizza chef who lives there. At the prospect of spending the summer
in a country synonymous with pizza and gelato, neurotically obsessive and weight-conscious Bridget is already in panic
mode. But she’s ready to risk a few pounds to get away from it all for a few months. So she and Kit rent an apartment,
and they invite their friends over for a visit. They find themselves with no shortage of good friends who want to spend
time in Italy on the cheap. Their idyllic summer getaway flies by, thanks to a wedding, a death threat, a missing teen,
a lunatic Australian, love on the rocks, a pregnancy, and lots and lots of sparkly prosecco.
King's Pleasure Adrianne Byrd 2011-12-01 The sexy King brothers own a successful bachelor-party-planning business and a
string of upscale clubs across the country. What could be better than living the single life in some of the world's
most glamorous cities? Finding a woman worth giving it up for… Jeremy King's brothers may have turned in their player
cards, but that just leaves more action for him. Like the gorgeous, bikini-clad party crasher who saunters into the
Malibu bachelor bash he's hosting. Leigh Matthews wants Jeremy, but just for one last fling. And what Leigh wants, she
gets. Unable to forget their amazing connection, Jeremy is stunned when weeks later Leigh hires his company—to plan her
bachelorette party. Leigh has her reasons for getting married. But after their night of unbridled pleasure, Jeremy
doesn't believe she's truly in love. Now he's got six weeks to convince her that their incredible Malibu night was only
the beginning.…
Right Next Door Debbie Macomber 2009-06-01 The Courtship of Carol Sommars Peter Sommars is fifteen, and what he needs
is a little more independence. Which is why he'd like his mom, Carol, to start dating. He even knows the perfect
man—Alex Preston, his best friend's dad. As it turns out, Alex is interested, but Carol's doing everything she can to
sidestep his pursuit. Which only makes Alex—and the boys—more determined! Father's Day Robin Masterson's ten-year-old
son, Jeff, figures he needs a dog more than anything in the world. And there just happens to be one right next door!
But the friendly black Lab belongs to Cole Camden, the unfriendliest man in the neighborhood. Still, Jeff persists…and
soon his mom and Cole are looking at each other in a whole new way.
Miraibanashi the Trilogy James Litherland 2017-11-06 In this dystopian future Japan, a few brave souls take on a
corrupt system—from the inside. In the shadow of Mt. Fuji, the oppressive Batsu government controls the rebuilding of a
devastated country, bestowing boons on privileged citizens while leaving the rest to fend for themselves on the
fringes. After a disastrous job ends with Batsu enforcers hunting him, reformed thief Roshike runs—right into the heart
of their regime, the fortified Gaku complex, to take on an almost impossible task. And he just might stand a slim
chance of success, if only he’ll accept some help. But first he has to figure out who to trust. An unusual revolution
has begun… Get all 3 novels of adventure and revolution in 1 huge volume! (*Contains the complete text of Miraibanashi
Book 1: Code of the Kyoushi, Book 2: Enemies of the Batsu, and Book 3: Endurance of the Free.)
It Must've Beeen Something I Ate Jeffrey Steingarten 2002 A new collection of provocative essays from the food critic
of Vogue describes his remarkable love affair with food and his compulsive quest to find out how, why, and what we eat,
in such pieces as "Who Is Having All the Fun?," "Don't Believe a Word of It," and "The Man Who Cooked for His Dog." By
the author of The Man Who Ate Everything. Reprint. 30,000 first printing.
The Coming Storm Mark Alpert 2019-01-08 "This novel isn't just ripped from the headlines, it's an alarm bell ringing
from the near-future, a prescient warning of where we're headed next. Read this now--before it's literally too late." New York Times bestselling author James Rollins America is on the brink of collapse, devastated by a brutal government
trying to silence its citizens, in The Coming Storm, the next action-packed thriller from Mark Alpert. New York City,
2023: Rising seas and superstorms have ravaged the land. Food and electricity are scarce. A dangerous Washington regime
has terrorized the city, forcing the most vulnerable and defenseless people into the flood-ravaged neighborhoods. The
new laws are enforced by an army of genetically enhanced soldiers, designed to be the fiercest and cruelest of killers.
Genetic scientist Dr. Jenna Khan knows too much about how these super-soldiers were engineered: by altering the DNA
sequence in ways that could change the fabric of humanity. Escaping arrest and on the run, Jenna joins forces with a
genetically enhanced soldier gone rogue and a Brooklyn gang kingpin to resist the government’s plan to manipulate the
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DNA of all Americans. The race is on to stop the evil experiment before it spreads the genetic changes...and transforms
the human species forever.
Harlequin Intrigue August 2020 - Box Set 2 of 2 Carol Ericson 2020-08-01 Harlequin Intrigue brings you three new titles
at a great value, available now! Enjoy these suspenseful reads packed with edge-of-your-seat intrigue and fearless
romance. UNRAVELING JANE DOE Holding the Line by Carol Ericson When amnesiac Jane Doe agreed to let Border Patrol agent
Rob Valdez help unravel the mystery of her identity, she never expected they’d find ties to a dangerous drug
supplier—and an undeniable attraction to each other. IDENTICAL THREAT Winding Road Redemption by Tyler Anne Snell When
Riley Stone goes to Desmond Nash’s party in her sister’s place, she suddenly finds herself in danger. With someone
gunning for the twins, Riley turns to the mysterious Desmond. The intrepid cowboy is determined to keep Riley safe…but
only together can they survive. APPALACHIAN PERIL by Debbie Herbert An unseen enemy has tracked Beth Wynngate to
Lavender Mountain, leaving her no choice but to seek Sammy Armstrong’s help. They share a fraught history, but the
deputy sheriff is her only hope for survival… Look for Harlequin Intrigue’s August 2020 Box Set 1 of 2, filled with
even more edge-of-your seat romantic suspense! Look for 6 compelling new stories every month from Harlequin® Intrigue!
Food Mark Hyman 2018-02-27 #1 New York Times bestselling author Dr. Mark Hyman sorts through the conflicting research
on food to give us the skinny on what to eat. Did you know that eating oatmeal actually isn't a healthy way to start
the day? That milk doesn't build bones, and eggs aren't the devil? Even the most health conscious among us have a hard
time figuring out what to eat in order to lose weight, stay fit, and improve our health. And who can blame us? When it
comes to diet, there's so much changing and conflicting information flying around that it's impossible to know where to
look for sound advice. And decades of misguided "common sense," food-industry lobbying, bad science, and corrupt food
polices and guidelines have only deepened our crisis of nutritional confusion, leaving us overwhelmed and anxious when
we head to the grocery store. Thankfully, bestselling author Dr. Mark Hyman is here to set the record straight. In
Food: What the Heck Should I Eat? -- his most comprehensive book yet -- he takes a close look at every food group and
explains what we've gotten wrong, revealing which foods nurture our health and which pose a threat. From grains to
legumes, meat to dairy, fats to artificial sweeteners, and beyond, Dr. Hyman debunks misconceptions and breaks down the
fascinating science in his signature accessible style. He also explains food's role as powerful medicine capable of
reversing chronic disease and shows how our food system and policies impact the environment, the economy, social
justice, and personal health, painting a holistic picture of growing, cooking, and eating food in ways that nourish our
bodies and the earth while creating a healthy society. With myth-busting insights, easy-to-understand science, and
delicious, wholesome recipes, Food: What the Heck Should I Eat? is a no-nonsense guide to achieving optimal weight and
lifelong health.
Proust Was a Neuroscientist Jonah Lehrer 2008-09-01 The New York Times–bestselling author provides an “entertaining”
look at how artists enlighten us about the workings of the brain (New York magazine). In this book, the author of How
We Decide and Imagine: How Creativity Works “writes skillfully and coherently about both art and science”—and about the
connections between the two (Entertainment Weekly). In this technology-driven age, it’s tempting to believe that
science can solve every mystery. After all, it’s cured countless diseases and sent humans into space. But as Jonah
Lehrer explains, science is not the only path to knowledge. In fact, when it comes to understanding the brain, art got
there first. Taking a group of artists—a painter, a poet, a chef, a composer, and a handful of novelists—Lehrer shows
how each one discovered an essential truth about the mind that science is only now rediscovering. We learn, for
example, how Proust first revealed the fallibility of memory; how George Eliot discovered the brain’s malleability; how
the French chef Escoffier discovered umami (the fifth taste); how Cézanne worked out the subtleties of vision; and how
Gertrude Stein exposed the deep structure of language—a full half-century before the work of Noam Chomsky and other
linguists. More broadly, Lehrer shows that there’s a cost to reducing everything to atoms and acronyms and genes.
Measurement is not the same as understanding, and art knows this better than science does. An ingenious blend of
biography, criticism, and first-rate science writing, Proust Was a Neuroscientist urges science and art to listen more
closely to each other, for willing minds can combine the best of both to brilliant effect. “His book marks the arrival
of an important new thinker . . . Wise and fresh.” —Los Angeles Times
Gwendy's Magic Feather Richard Chizmar 2020-01-21 A USA TODAY BESTSELLER In this thrilling sequel to the New York Times
bestselling novella by Stephen King and award-winning author Richard Chizmar, an adult Gwendy is summoned back to
Castle Rock after the mysterious reappearance of the button box. Something evil has swept into the small Maine town of
Castle Rock on the heels of the latest winter storm. Sheriff Norris Ridgewick and his team are desperately searching
for two missing girls, but time is running out. In Washington, DC, thirty-seven-year-old Gwendy Peterson couldn’t be
more different from the self-conscious teenaged girl who once spent a summer running up Castle Rock’s Suicide Stairs.
That same summer, she had been entrusted—or some might say cursed—with the extraordinary button box by Richard Farris,
the mysterious stranger in the black suit. The seductive and powerful box offered Gwendy small gifts in exchange for
its care and feeding until Farris eventually returned, promising the young girl she’d never see the box again. One day,
though, the button box suddenly reappears but this time, without Richard Farris to explain why, or what she’s supposed
to do with it. Between this and the troubling disappearances back in Castle Rock, Gwendy decides to return home. She
just might be able to help rescue the missing girls and stop a dangerous madman before he does something ghastly. With
breathtaking and lyrical prose, Gwendy’s Magic Feather explores whether our lives are controlled by fate or the choices
we make and what price we sometimes have to pay. Prepare to return again to Stephen King’s Castle Rock, the sleepy
little town built on a bedrock of deep, dark secrets, just as it’s about to awaken from its quiet slumber once more.
The Saturday Evening Post 1912
Immurdered: Some Time to Kill Wesley Payton 2022-02-16 As if being a new father wasn't challenging enough, Weston
decides to collaborate with his friend, and sometimes rival, H.P. to write a mystery featuring their two most stalwart
characters—the Spinster and the Pirate Hunter. However, when members of an enigmatic organization return to Weston's
small town to exact their revenge, he and H.P. become embroiled in a mystery of their own, and if they don't solve it
soon they could end up paying the ultimate price. Can Weston keep those closest to him out of harm's way? Will H.P.
survive their partnership with his sanity intact?
The Lawyers Reports Annotated, Book 1-70 1905
The Hands Of Time The Cunning Linguist 2017-11
Food: A Very Short Introduction John Krebs 2013-09-26 In this Very Short Introduction, Prof Lord John Krebs provides a
brief history of human food, from our remote ancestors 3 million years ago to the present day. By looking at the four
great transitions in human food - cooking, agriculture, processing, and preservation - he considers a variety of
questions, including why people like some kinds of foods and not others; how your senses contribute to flavour; the
role of genetics in our likes and dislikes; and the differences in learning and culture around the world. In turn he
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considers aspects of diet, nutrition, and health, and the disparity between malnutrition in some places and
overconsumption in others. Finally, he considers some of the big issues - the obesity crisis, sustainable agriculture,
the role of new technologies such as genetic modification of crops, and ends by posing the question: how will it be
possible to feed a population of 9 billion in 2050, without destroying our natural environment? ABOUT THE SERIES: The
Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Frank Leslie's Popular Monthly Frank Leslie 1899
Senate Proof Logan Snyder 2015-01-13 Set against the backdrop of the nation’s capital and the political elite, a
generation’s old bootleg distillery finds itself in the midst of a power struggle between the hungry youth and the old
guard, turning time-tested allies into foes. Cloaked in secrecy, an exclusive and clandestine network of politicians
and law enforcement agents had operated the whiskey distillery without incident for decades, while producing barrel
after barrel of illegal spirits, among other ventures. But things were beginning to change. Caroline Mills left a
promising career on Wall Street to solve the mystery that had haunted her throughout her entire life—her father’s
murder. Newly settled in rural Virginia, she uncovers ties between her new employer, the distillery head, and her
father. Before long, Caroline finds herself a target of the distillery’s powerfully entrenched political entourage,
sending her running for her life. Unwillingly forced into harm’s way, her new friend, Jackson Cole, relies on his
cunning instinct to solve a crime that reaches into the depths of the United States Senate and Supreme Court. As the
body count rises, questions begin to swirl around the District and nobody knows whom to trust.
Suddenly Sexy Kendra Little 2013-11-24 **This novel is included in a 4-book collection titled BAD BOYS AND BILLIONAIRES
by Kendra Little. You can get all 4 books for a lower price by purchasing the collection.** When a nerd and a bad boy
get together, it's pure chemistry. Scientist Maddie Clarke likes to keep her life organized and on schedule. But when
bad boy Sam Hennessy returns home fifteen years after calling her a nerd, her life is thrown into chaos. Desperately
needing a subject to test her latest pheromone-based perfume on, she chooses Sam. After all, he's perfect. There's no
way someone like him would fall for a dork like her without drugs and/or alcohol being involved. The only thing is, Sam
isn't the sort of guy who likes to be manipulated, even by someone he finds suddenly and unexpectedly sexy.
It Must've Been Something He Wrote Nikita Deshpande 2016-08-20 When obsessive book-lover (ahem, book snob) Amruta ?
Ruta ? Adarkar arrives in Delhi to work as a marketing executive for Parker-Hailey's Publishing, she learns that the
world of books is not as cozy as she?d imagined.Her eccentric taskmaster of a boss expects marketing miracles to happen
on shoestring budgets and in record time, and surviving the job (and the city) means she?ll have to master the local
art of jugaad really fast. Worst of all, she?s stuck being a publicist for Jishnu Guha, protein-shake lover, serial
selfie-taker, and bestselling author of seven cheesy romance novels, the kind she wouldn?t be caught dead reading. As
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Ruta struggles between work and life in a new city, she finds, much to her annoyance, that she needs Jishnu?s help more
than she cares to admit. But with her own parents getting a divorce, can Ruta dare to fall in love, especially with
someone who?s so impossibly different?
Soul Equinox James Bryron Love 2011-07-30 Your world has a commodity that is rarely found in the universe. The
harvesters are here and they don't have your interests in mind. There is opposition and if you can get off the planet
you might be safe.
The Essex Review 1898
The Mermaid's Child Jo Baker 2015 When her father dies, leaving her alone in the world, Malin, whose absent mother,
according to her father, is a mermaid, embarks on a journey across oceans and continents, along with a colorful cast of
companions, to find the fantastical inheritance she is certain awaits her. By the best-selling author of Longbourn.
Original.
Why Should I Eat Well? 2009
Father Night Eric Van Lustbader 2012-09-18 New from Eric Van Lustbader, the author of The Bourne Legacy and The Bourne
Betrayal, comes Father Night, the thrilling fourth installment in the New York Times bestselling Jack McClure series. A
tidal wave of reform is sweeping across the Middle East. Many lurk in the shadows, eager to seize power--giants of a
vast criminal underworld, fueled by revenge and vengeance. Their wars know no end. Their power knows no bounds. At the
center of it all are two men who are inches away from holding the world in their hands: one is known as Dyadya
Gourdjiev and the other is known only as the Syrian. Department of Defense special agent Jack McClure has followed this
trail of shadows and lies right into the arms of Gourdjiev's alluring, powerful granddaughter, Annika Dementiev. The
lovers are in Moscow when news of Dyadya's failing health draws a slew of vultures--circling, anxious to seize the
empire of secrets he spent a lifetime building. Jack and Annika find themselves locked in battle to ensure his
safety...but when it comes to Dyadya, nothing is as it seems. Alli Carson, the child of a dead US president, has become
Jack's surrogate daughter. While Jack is in Russia, Alli is targeted by a cyber-stalker who knows more about her than
anyone should. With no one to trust but her friend, Vera Bard, Alli is determined to discover the truth, but her path
forces her to come face-to-face with the nightmarish terror of her past. As these two stories play out, Secretary of
Defense Dennis Paull, with the help of detectives Nona Hendryx and Alan Frain, follows a trail of lies, corruption, and
secret pacts that begins with Washington D.C.'s Head of Detectives. All paths collide at the feet of one man, an old
legend adapting to an ever-changing landscape... a man history might have forsaken, but whose heinous evil is still
very much alive: Father Night. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Going Places: A Reader's Guide to Travel Narrative Robert Burgin 2013-01-08 Successfully navigate the rich world of
travel narratives and identify fiction and nonfiction read-alikes with this detailed and expertly constructed guide.
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